
University of Maine March 2-3, 2019

Now in its third year, Hack AE is a 24-hour civic hackathon organized by the America East 

Academic Consortium, the academic initiative of the America East Conference. Hack AE 2019 

turns its focus to the small farmers and other independent agricultural and agricultural 

dependent businesses. This year’s event will bring together cross-disciplinary skills sets from 

across the northeast to address the integration of tech-savvy skills with the economic 

conditions of small agricultural businesses.

 

 

1.  Discover internship and career opportunities with sponsoring and local companies

2.  Learn about new and emerging technologies from industry experts 

3.  Hone your skills in the company of seasoned mentors 

4.  Meet fellow hackers from across the United States 

5.  Compete to win great prizes

This year the HACK AE conference will be open to ALL students, at all Higher Education 

institutions, not just in the America East conference! 

 

If you are a student designer, engineer, innovator, programmer, or person who believes 

technology can be used to make the world a better place, we hope you will join us. All 

academic backgrounds and skill levels are welcome!

https://theaeac.org/events/america-east-hackathon-hack-ae/

Learn More and Register at:

Organized by the America East Academic Consortium in collaboration with the 

University of Maine and Major League Hacking. 

Hacking Changes the world!

Why should you Attend HACK AE?

Who can attend:
March 2 @ 11 a.m. -

March 3 @ 4 p.m.

Memorial Union,

Orono, ME 04469

um.hackathon@maine.edu

 

5748 Memorial Union,

Orono, ME 04469

Room 315

24-hour computer coding 

competition with a focus on 

developing technological 

solutions to real-world 

issues

The University of Maine Orono is an EEO/AA employer


